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The CDC inflated the COVID fatality number by at least 1,600%, according to a peer-
reviewed study, “COVID-19 Data Collection, Comorbidity & Federal Law: A Historical
Retrospective.” The 25-page study exposed testing inaccuracies and unscientific
procedures that resulted in enormous false-positive spikes.
Examples of the fraud include the CDC’s quiet admission that people can test positive on
an antibody test if they have antibodies from a family of viruses that cause the common
cold. The CDC wrote new rules to count probable cases of Covid as actual cases of Covid
without proof of infection. The rules failed to prevent a patient from being counted
multiple times. The CDC changed Covid collection and reporting standards last March to
hide preexisting health conditions/comorbidities on death reports. People who died with
Covid were listed as dying from Covid.

The watchdog group All Concerned Citizens declared that the CDC acted illegally when it
failed to apply for mandatory federal oversight and failed to open a mandatory period
for public scientific comment. The CDC is required to be in full compliance with all
federal laws even during emergencies.
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100 Percent Fed Up reports – Throughout the election, Donald Trump was battered by CCP
Virus statistics in order to hurt the American economy and his political campaign. We
know that it was shamelessly wielded as a political weapon to prevent President Trump
and his supporters from rallying as Antifa and Black Lives Matter burned progressive
poor and minority neighborhoods to the ground throughout the entire year.  Now that
Biden has been installed into the office of president, he promises to increase Covid
lockdown measures and extend them further into your ability to travel and force
unscientific mask-wearing for at least 100 days.

But, a new peer reviewed study has been released that finds the CDC numbers to be so
wildly unsupported as to be pure propaganda that is based on wholly unscientific
practices that were needlessly created on-the-spot.

The National File Reports

“The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) stands accused of
violating federal law by inflating Coronavirus fatality numbers, according to
stunning information obtained by NATIONAL FILE.

CDC illegally inflated the COVID fatality number by at least 1,600 percent as the 2020
presidential election played out, according to a study published by the Public Health
Initiative of the Institute for Pure and Applied Knowledge. The study, “COVID-19 Data
Collection, Comorbidity & Federal Law: A Historical Retrospective,” was authored by
Henry Ealy, Michael McEvoy, Daniel Chong, John Nowicki , Monica Sava, Sandeep Gupta,
David White, James Jordan , Daniel Simon, and Paul Anderson.”

The study is 25 pages long with over 100 citations.  However, the main main points can
be summarized.

A major point is that testing inaccuracies and unreliability combined with unscientific
procedures and methods resulted in demonstrably massive false-positive spikes:

“The CDC is now legally requiring red-blooded Americans to wear face masks on all public
transportation as globalists try to push the concept of “double-masking” on the
populace. Since the election, the World Health Organization admits that PCR tests are
not totally reliable on the first try and a second test might be needed. This
corresponds with CDC’s quiet admission that it blended viral and antibody test results
for its case numbers and that people can test positive on an antibody test if they have
antibodies from a family of viruses that cause the common cold. Hospitals in Florida had
so many accuracy complications that Orlando Health had to admit that its 9.4 percent
positivity rate got recorded at 98 percent. 

Read full article here…Pixab

Read the study here:   
https://jdfor2020.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/adf864_165a103206974fdbb14ada6bf8af1541
.pdf

Additional source:  
https://nationalfile.com/busted-cdc-inflated-covid-numbers-accused-of-violating-federal-
law/
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